
Open Track Expectations 
 

● The Jerry Baker Memorial Velodrome is in King County’s Marymoor Park. It is a public 
park open to all. 

● The track is open when the park is open (dawn-dusk) and any additional times the MVA 
has scheduled. 

● When either “open track” or no other event is scheduled, track use is unmonitored: free 
open track time 

● Open to everyone with a track bike 
● Equal opportunity to all on the track regardless of group size 
● Communicate with other groups about track usage 
● If doing standing starts you need to use a flagger and communicate with others prior to 

starting 
● No headphones 
● Please put out the new safety A-board (located under judges stand) by the bleachers 

and return upon finishing 
● No motorized vehicles at any time 
● Electric Bicycle may be used during scheduled e-pacing time and impromptu sessions at 

the race director’s discretion. Impromptu sessions cannot be during popular times, all 
riders must have unlimited passes and there must be very few riders on the track. Refer 
to the e-pacing guidelines for more details. 

 
● If people on road bikes or kids are passing by and want to ride please be courteous and 

try to let them take a lap or two in between efforts. If it is too busy please educate them 
on track bikes and invite them to take a class or to come watch the racing! 


